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  As an Australian citizen, I have concerns about the proposed Bill  
to create a Nuclear waste dump at Muckaty Station. 
 
It concerns me that the proposed Bill will override all the relevant  
State and Territory legislations. 
 
I'm concerned that existing protections for Aboriginal heritage, and  
indeed the whole environment, will be adversely affected by the  
proposed Bill. 
 
It makes more sense to me that any nuclear waste should be monitored   
closely to the point of production. 
 
  It should be kept close to the infrastructures and centres of  
nuclear expertise, and moved as little as possible. 
 
These are my concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Hugh Colman 
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